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Monthly Report 

Submitted: 14 August 2023 

 

I. Past Operations 
 
 Issued 11 new home construction bonds for the year.  
 Calcium Chloride was applied to gravel roads for dust control 
 Dump trucks were taken to safety lane for inspection. 
 Repaired 2 drain tiles 
Signed contract for GSB asphalt preserver to be applied to 
      Stuenkel rd from Harlem to 80 th Av. 
      Dralle Rd from Harlem To 88 th Ave. 
      Pauling rd from center Rd  to South Prairie Grass Dr. 
 
 

                

II. Present Operations 
 
Scheer Rd: 

• Widening Scheer Rd  .6 tenths of the mile have been widened , brigde was surveyed 
, replaced one culvert, added 10’ to another culvert , and rerouted drain tile 

• Spray Patch  
• Culvert replacements  
• Ditch cleaning 
• Mowing ditches (entire easement) 
• Decennial report next meeting scheduled August 23 
• Cutting back tree limbs for visibility 
• Iroquois Paving will be paving valley farm and saddle ridge when available  
• Grays Material is schedule for the week of 8-21 to apply chip and seal to: 

       Pauling rd   from 80 th to center 
       Bruns rd from 88th to 80 th   and   104 th to Wild grass turn. 
       104 th Ave from Pauling to .05 of mile north of Manhattan  Monee Rd. 
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III. Future Operation 
 
 

¨ Scheer Rd road Bridge North of Offner to be replaced. Scheer Rd     
¨  August 29 Meeting with county to select engineering firm. 
¨ Replace box culvert on Dralle rd West of Center Rd. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

 

Jim Hilliard 
Highway Commissioner 
Green Garden Township 


